COPY.

mt MQ, 1940.

Dear Mr, Balsillie,
iir, Halcolm Scott hes asked me to acknowledge
the receipt of your letter of the 18th instant which you

addyessed to him regarding the cese of the tanker "PICASUSY.

At his request the matter was submitted to the Classing
Committee here today, and I am plqasw to say tha: they
ngmd to an unconditionsl extension of class for m
mcath as desired, to snable you to make arrangements for
the vessel to be submitted for further examinatlion by the
Soclety's Surveyors. As soon a8 the port is decided,
perhaps you would kindly let me know so that the necessary
instructions could be sent to the local Surveyors.

Yours sincersly,

“p Queen Anne's Gate, &/ LU
LONDON, S.W.ls




